WASILLA CITY COUNCIL INFORMATION MEMORANDUM IM No. 01-56
SUBJECT: Accepting City MaiQtenance On New Streets.

REQUESTED BY: Public wOrks‘y .)
PREPARED BY: J. Newman_)Q

DATE: August 17, 2001 FOR AGENDA OF: August 27, 2001

SUMMARY:

With the rapid growth and new development the city is experiencing, we are requesting
that the council amend the code to allow the public works director to accept streets for
maintenance that are constructed to established standards, without further approval of
the council.

Our practice is to accept for maintenance only those streets, which are paved and meet
Wasilla road construction standards. We encourage all developers to construct paved
streets in order to lower maintenance costs and eliminate unhealthy dust conditions
within the city.

FISCAL IMPACT: Q]No [_IYes, amount requested: $ Fund:

CLERK’S RECOMMENDED ACTION: Introduce Ordinance Serial No. 01-42 and set
for public hearing.
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